
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
A public hearing on proposed supplemental budgets for Crook County and Crook 
County Historical Museum for the current fiscal year will be held at the Crook County 
Court meeting room, 320 NE Court Street, Prineville, Oregon. The discussion will be 
held during the regular court meeting and will take place on June 2, 2021, at 9:00 
a.m.  The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the supplemental budgets with interested 
persons.  A copy of the supplemental budget documents may be inspected or obtained 
on or after May 25, 2021 at 200 NE 2nd Street, between the hours of 8 am and 4:30 pm.  
The supplemental budget documents can also be inspected on the Crook County website 
at: co.crook.or.us/news. 
 


